

## PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT City Hall - Second Floor 31 Wakefield Street Rochester, New Hampshire 03867-1917 (603) 335-1338 - Fax (603) 335-7585

Web Site: www.rochesternh.net

Planning & Zoning Community Development Conservation Commission Historic District Commission

November 10, 2011

Mr. Peter Rizzo 510 Sixth Street Dover, NH 03820

RE: Clarification for required location of guardrail in vicinity of drainage basin for approved

subdivision. Case # 206-8-A-04

## Dear Peter:

This is to inform you that the Rochester Planning Board at its November 7, 2011 meeting reviewed your request for a clarification for location of the guardrail. We will ask Peter Nourse, the City Engineer for his recommendation about which area, if any on the right side of the road, situated between the ledge outcropping (near the drainage basin) and Chestnut Hill Road, should be protected with a guardrail.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely

Michael Behrendt Chief of Planning

CC: File